
MINUTES OF THE HOLME HALE 
EXTRAORDINARY GENERAL MEETING OF THE 

PARISH COUNCIL 
Held on Monday 10th September at 7.30pm in the Pavilion 

Minutes of the Extraordinary General Meeting of Holme Hale Parish 
Council 10th September 2018 

        
 

 

 

Present:  Cllrs – S. Broke Chairman, A. Scarlett Vice Chairman, W. McNeil, J. 

Pearson, R. Graham (Outgoing Parish Clerk) and P. Angus (New Parish Clerk) 

There was 23 members of the public 

1. Apologies for absence 

District Cllr F. Eagle and Cllr G. Tranter 

2. Proposals put forward by Vattenfall regarding the siting of 2 new 

substations in Necton 

The meeting was called to discuss the proposal put forward by Vattenfall for the 

siting of 2 new Substations and National Grid extensions planned for Necton. 

Two members of Necton Parish Council – Cllr Philip Hayton and their Parish 

Clerk James Howard attended the meeting to specifically explain to the public and 

the Parish Council the many problems and concerns that the siting of these 

substations could cause. 

Following a discussion and questions, the public were strongly advised to go on 

line and register their concerns individually before the dead line which is the 16th 

September 2018. 

The Chair thanked all for their attendance tonight and with nothing more to 

discuss the meeting closed at 8.30pm 

 

 

 

Chairman: ____________________________ Date: __________________ 


